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June 18, 2020 

 

Good afternoon PGASD Families, 

 

As the state continues to ease COVID-19 restrictions, the Pine Grove Area School 
District is reopening its playground, the track at Cardinal Stadium, and basketball and 
tennis courts beginning June 19, 2020. All community members are encouraged to 
exercise caution when using PGA’s outdoor facilities and should continue to follow 
health guidelines to prevent the spread of COVID-19 by following these 
recommendations: 

• Stay home and please DO NOT visit PGA’s outdoor facilities if you feel sick 
• Supervise children using playground equipment and PGA facilities at all times 
• Wearing a mask is encouraged 
• Maintain physical distance from people not in your household and avoid large 

gatherings 
• Bring and use hand sanitizer often 
• Be respectful of others and be safe 

It should be noted that playgrounds will not be cleaned daily and that residents are 
using the outdoor facilities at their own risk.  

The playgrounds and outdoor facilities have been closed since mid-March as a result of 
state safety regulations and guidance during the COVID-19 pandemic. Indoor facilities 
and competition fields will remain closed to the public and only accessed through the 
facility request process.   

 

Have a healthy summer, 

 
Heath W. Renninger, Superintendent 


